
PROGRESSIVE EPISCOPALIANS OF PITTSBURGH 

 

Membership Meeting and Potluck Supper 
Bring a dish to share and bring a friend. 

 

Prayer: Me? You? We? 

 

 

 6 PM MONDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2015 

ST. ANDREW’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH 

5801 HAMPTON STREET, PITTSBURGH, PA. 

 

Bishop Dorsey McConnell has suggested that 

Pittsburgh Episcopalians should pray together more. 

After dinner, we will, with Diane Shepard and Beth 

Stifel, discuss what prayer is and what it can mean in 

our lives and in the life of the diocese. 


